
 
ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6E 

PO Box 93020 Brentwood Station, Washington, DC 20090 

ANC6E Protest of Rito Loco - El Techo [ABRA-104119] Liquor License Renewal 

Mr. Donovan Anderson 
Chair, Alcoholic Beverage Control Board  
2000 14th St NW, S400 
Washington DC 20009 
 
Dear Chairman Anderson: 
  
On July 5, 2022, at a duly noticed and regularly scheduled meeting of ANC6E conducted via 
videoconference with a quorum of 5 out of 7 Commissioners and the public present, ANC6E 
approved the following resolution by a vote of 5 in favor, 0 against, and 0 abstentions. 
 
ANC6E is writing to protest the liquor license renewal of the following business located within 
the geographic boundaries of ANC 6E02. This protest is due to the adverse impacts of the 
establishment on peace, order, and quiet. 
 

● License Number: ABRA-104119 
● Applicant: Rito Loco, LLC 
● Trade Name: Rito Loco-El Techo 
● License Class/Type: C Restaurant 
● Address: 606 FLORIDA AVE NW 

ANC6E has received numerous complaints from residents about noise emanating from the 
establishment, which the establishment has not sufficiently corrected.  

Therefore, ANC6E protests the liquor license renewal of the establishment based on its adverse 
effects on peace, order, and quiet in the neighborhood. ANC6E’s representative for this matter 
will be Mr. Alex Lopez, ANC Commissioner for 6E02.  

On behalf of the Commission,  

 
 
 
Michael Eicher, ANC6E Chair 


